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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 11:14 AM
To: 'Megan Walsh'
Cc: Leslie Mulholland; Brent Wheeler
Subject: RE: 132 Guilford Road - site investigative report extension

Megan, 
Thanks for the notification that an extension is required.  I’ve updated Geotracker with the revised date to keep 
the site in compliance with state reimbursement requirements.  You can use this email to document the 
extension should it be needed. 
 
Thanks also for the reminder regarding your physical address; it’s now done. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
  
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
From: Megan Walsh [mailto:meganwalshesq@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 9:38 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Cc: Leslie Mulholland <airleslie@hotmail.com>; Brent Wheeler <bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com> 
Subject: 132 Guilford Road ‐ site investigative report extension 

 
Good morning, Mark, 
 
Sampling at 132 Guilford Rd. will take place tomorrow and Thursday with the neighboring well sampling on 
Thursday.  The lab results will take approximately 3 weeks, therefore we will not be able to comply with the 
January 19th due date for the report.  (As set out in your letter from October 25th.) 
 
We are requesting an extended time frame to February 23rd.   
 
Please confirm this change is ok with the County and feel free to contact me via email or phone if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Megan 
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(Also, please update my physical address in your files.  I moved 5 years ago to 1550 Vista St., Oakland, CA 
94602) 
 
 
--  
Megan K. Walsh, Esq. 
meganwalshesq@gmail.com 
510.206.0462 
www.walshlawca.com 
Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission 
in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments. 


